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CUSTOMER NOTICE  
 
 
 
 

Dear Customer,  
 
We are pleased to announce the effective date of our branch relocation for HSBC Bank 
Malaysia Berhad (HBMY) branch in Butterworth, Penang. The opening of this relocated branch 
corresponds with our aim of improving customer touch points for HSBC in Malaysia.  
  
Further details follow:   

   

Branch  Butterworth Branch  

Branch relocation date  6th January 2020 

Branch old address  
4778 Jalan Bagan Luar,  
12000 Butterworth, Pulau Pinang 

Branch new location address  
Ground & First Floor, Units 71, 73 & 75 
Jalan Todak 6, 13700 Seberang Jaya 
Perai, Pulau Pinang 

Services  
Retail Banking and Wealth Management & 
Commercial Banking  

Branch telephone line number  04-259 5400  

Office hours  
8.45am – 5.45pm  
(Monday to Friday)  

Business opening hours  
9.30am – 4.00pm  
(Monday - Friday)  

SWIFT address  HBMBMYKL  

   

We would like to extend an enormous THANK YOU to all for your continued support. 

  

Tara Latini 

Country Head – Retail Banking & Wealth Management  
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